FILED 10/17/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 06604-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 12:24 PM
To: Michael Barrett

Subject: RE: 20170001-EI Declassified Documents

Good Afternoon Michael

Per your request DNs 02186-2017, 02192-2017 and 02631-2017 will be returned to their sources.

From: Michael Barrett

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 8:05 AM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Delores Reecy; Brandy Butler; Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: 20170001-El Declassified Documents

Thank you for the note. The identified items below may be returned to their respective sources. Thanks.

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 10:27 AM
To: Michael Barrett

Cc: Delores Reecy; Brandy Butler

Subject: 20170001-El Declassified Documents

Good Morning Michael

The confidential documents listed below have reached their declassification date as of 10/4/18. Please advise as to what
final action should be taken for these documents.

02186-2017 - TECO (Beasley) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Answers to staff's 1st set of interrogatories (Nos. 1, 2, 3, and 4).

02192-2017 - FPL (Moncada) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Information provided in response to staff's 1st set of interrogatories (No.
1-7), specifically No. 1

02631-2017 - FPL (Moncada) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Certain information provided in Exh RBD-2 to direct testimony of Renae
B. Deaton; and Exh GJY-2 to direct testimony of Gerard J. Yupp.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6760




PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





